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The following are minutes from the WAMM Civic Association meeting held January 27, 
2014.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. by Marcus Duffel, outgoing President. 

Nominees for officer were: 

 President – Lane Llewellyn 

 First Vice President – Kevin Begnaud 

 Second Vice President – Jerry Baiamonte 

 Treasurer – Andrew Weber 

 Secretary – Diane Baker 

The slate of nominees were voted on and approved by the general membership in 
attendance.  

Marcus Duffel proposed a change in the Association’s By-Laws to allow proxy voting by 
members in good standing, either written or electronically communicated. A motion to 
accept the change was made, seconded and approved by the membership in attendance. 

Alyce Coffey, of the City of Houston Recycling Program, was the evening’s guest speaker. 
She presented information on the 96-gallon carts that are to be hopefully introduced into 
our neighborhood soon. She fully discussed the projected program and upcoming roll-out. 
She indicated that if we are not on the upcoming April roll-out that we will be certainly 
covered within the next two years – the target date for the entire city to be covered.  

The speaker at the next meeting (February 17) will be the Director of the Montrose 
Management District.  

A request for committee participation was made by the president, with committees to be 
announced in the forthcoming weeks.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 


